
Town of Birch Hills 
 

To have the Birch Hills Compost Site opened 
outside of Compost Site Hours 

 
 
The Town of Birch Hills passed a policy that effective October 15, 2015, 
the Town will be required to keep the Birch Hills Compost Site locked at 
all times outside of regular Compost Site hours. 
 
If necessary, residents can arrange to have the Compost Site opened to 
dispose of brush and compost material only.  A time between Monday 
through Saturday between the hours of 9:00 am to 5:00 pm can be 
arranged to have the site opened.  Arrangements can be made through 
the town office during regular office hours.   
 
The cost to have the Compost Site opened outside of regular Compost 
Site hours will be $15.00. 
 
 
POLICY EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 15, 2015 
 
 
(Resolution #233/15 approved October 14, 2015) 


